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Visit www.bathtownship.us for more!

Registration begins April 1, 2024: Registration information will be 
available at the end of March on the Township website and mailed to 
all property owners.

Dispose of household items - including furniture, electronics, and
appliances - at the Township during the annual Tom King Memorial 
Junk Day event.

This is a FREE program to Bath Township residents ONLY. 
Registration is required to participate.

Curbside service is reserved for residents age 65+, or those who 
are physically disabled and cannot bring their materials to the 
drop-off site.

Curbside registration is LIMITED: Qualified persons may call the 
Township Offices from April 1 - 19, 2024 to schedule a pick-up 
appointment between April 22 - 25, 2024. You will be assigned a
pick-up date based on a predetermined schedule and the voting
precinct you reside in.

Annual Tom King Memorial Junk Day
SAVE THE DATE: April 27, 2024
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Sign up for Recreation programming and event updates!
Email bathrec@bathtownship.us and ask to be added to the email list.

Cemetery Reminders
•	 Artificial flowers, shrubs, or similar ornamentation shall not be placed on the ground 

between April 15 and October 15, both inclusive. Artificial flowers may be placed in 
an urn if they are properly secured.

•	 Grave blankets and other types of winter decorations shall be removed by April 15.
•	 The planting of trees and shrubbery shall be done only after approval by cemetery 

staff as to species, variety, location, and time of planting.
•	 Flowers may be planted only within 12” of the front of the monument or marker and 

under no circumstances will such planting be allowed outside the boundaries of the 
owner’s burial space(s).

Please contact the Township Offices at (517) 641-6728 with any questions or concerns.

Township Boards, Commissions & Committees
The Township has several Board, Commission, and Committee vacancies for resident 
members. A full list of current vacancies and an Application for Appointment can be 
found on the Township website or obtained from the Township Offices.

https://bathtownship.us/committees/

